
 
 
 
 
Dear Student, 
 
The U.S. Department of Education announced the “Fresh Start” initiative which would 
eliminate the negative effects on borrowers that have defaulted on their federal student 
loans prior to the pandemic payment pause.  Our office has determined that you meet 
the criteria to eligible for this initiative.   
 
If you would like to be considered for federal financial aid for the 2023-2024 academic 
year you must complete and return the Fresh Start Initiative Acknowledgment. 
 
 
Please contact our office at eacenter@corning-cc.edu or (607) 962-9875 with any 
questions you may have. 
 
Kind regards,  
SUNY CCC Financial Aid Office 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Office of Financial Aid 
1 Academic Drive, Corning, NY  14830 

Phone (607) 962-9875 ● Fax (607) 962-9019 
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Defaulted Federal Direct Loan Fresh Start Initiative Acknowledgment 

 
 
 
I, ________________________________, (student’s name) understand that I am 
eligible for Title IV aid as a result of the Fresh Start initiative.  As a Fresh-Start eligible 
borrower, I understand that, by accepting Title IV HEA federal student aid during the 
Fresh Start period, I am agreeing to have my defaulted loans transferred to a new loan 
servicer-the company that will manage my loan-which will result in continued Title IV, 
HEA federal student aid eligibility beyond the Fresh Start period.  I understand that this 
transfer may not occur immediately and that I can contact the holder(s) of my defaulted 
loan(s) to request a transfer sooner. 
 
 
Student Signature:_______________________________  C# ___________________  
 
 
Date__________________ 
 
 
 
 


